
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CEO Recruitment: 
 

 
After 17 years our current CEO is retiring, and we are seeking a woman with the 
right skills, experience and commitment to continue to support and develop our vital 
service. The new post will be full time 32 hours a week over 4 days. At least 3 days 
are needed in the office to build team rapport and oversee the service.  
 
With a strong and experienced management team the new CEO will need to focus 
on fundraising. She will have the skills to bring in revenue from trusts, maintain good 
links with Greenwich council, and facilitate the trustee meetings and decision 
making.  
 
Salary is set on the NJC PO 10 scale 51-54, £61,858 to £65,344. Closing date is 
Friday 7th February, with interviews in week of the 10th or 17th February and second 
interview in early March. Please send CV and cover letter to stacy@hercentre.org. 


